
#4 Glenariff, 
96 Umbilo Road, 
Durban - 4001. 
South Africa. 

Tel: 031 - 213744 

My dear Gabriela and Connie, 

' 

It is Saturday afternoon, the 15th November, 1997 and today is 
also 8 years and 7 months since my son Sahdhan was 
assassinated. Your tape of Mozarts clarinet concert plays so 
beautifully. Thank you so much Connie for bringing so much 
beauty into my life. While I am throwing bouquets around, let 
me say the greatest hits of Gipsey Kings is beautiful. 
It reminds me of my Cuban son. He used to play the guitar and 
sing with great passion. 

Also Gabi the flowers you put into that lovely vase on the 
4th, I spread into two vases - the vase in the kitchen. When I 
thought fresh water was needed I noticed the stems rotting, so 
I cut and washed them and placed them in the kitchen. There 
are about 10 blossoms with stems about two inches long. I 
thought they were pink carnations now they look like roses 
without thorns. The ones that creep. They are extraordinarily 
beautiful. Thank you. 

I hope you have the two letters I sent to you. I hope you are 
comfortable in Cape Town. We have so much rain that it looks 
like our weather predictions have been turned on their head. 
Today the sun shines in all its glory. The weather report said 
a cold front was down your way. I hope it was not too cold. 
Have you found your way to the beach yet? If you go to the 
Altantic ocean (Robben Island) the water is cold. If youre on 
the East it should be warmer. 

I have decided not to go to Cuba this year. They were dragging 
their feet, but yesterday my friend begged me to accompany 
her. Liz my friend in the UK we have cancelled together. So I 
am stuck. We shall go next year, my health willing. 

I am not feeling so well and dont want to spend time cooking 
. so I will tell Docrat I am too tired to have him to dinner. I 

just phoned him, he did not pay his telephone so that he 
cannot make calls but can receive them. He has a great great 
grandson who is a few hours old. He is beside himself. 

I must go now. Take care you two. 

Love Phyllis 
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